From: nick beneteau Sent: July-13-12 6:25 PM

To: Bryant, Judy

Subject: 75 Blackfriars Re-Zoning

Hi Judy,

I think you are the councillor for the ward that this change would affect (the map sucks). If not please forward it and let me know to whom. I live/own 30 Blackfriars and something came to my attention.

For the record I am in support for a re-zoning of 75 Blackfriars, especially for a medical clinic. I received a letter from concerned citizens who asked me to speak, and while they may against it I think their worries amount to nothing. They are concerned about a methadone clinic being set up and I support it 100%. Let's help people and have police solve the issues that come up.

I can't make it to the meeting at city hall July 16th (so they say) and wanted to share my two cents.

Another note: Raise taxes before cutting into infrastructure or any support services. A tax freeze is nice but we have to get to work to pay taxes and helping us stay employed is paramount to success in London.

Thank you,

Nick